
 

Coronation Celebrations 
To mark the historical significance of the coronation of Their 

Majesties King Charles and Queen Camilla we are holding a special day of activities. 
 

WEDNESDAY 3RD MAY 2023 
 

Reception and Key Stage 1 
 

Tea Party fit for a King! 
 

Children are invited to come dressed in 
their best clothes or prince / princess 

fancy dress for a tea party!  
Parents and grandparents are invited 
to join us for tea and scones in the 

school hall at 2.15pm. 

 Key Stage 2 
 

Royal History through the ages 
 

Children are invited to come dressed in 
red, white and blue. 

Each junior class will be focussing on 
one area of royal history to explore 

through the arts and finding out more 
about the upcoming Coronation. 

 
 

There will also be a special school meals menu served on Friday 5th May. 


